RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY

On Monday, Dec. 9, the Baltimore Ravens wrapped up another
successful year of Play 60 school visits and events. All year
long, Ravens Legends, cheerleaders, mascot Poe and 13
players participated in the campaign, working with elementary
students to preach the importance of staying active and living
a healthy lifestyle. This year's campaign reached over 145,000
local students and complied 87 million minutes for Play 60
competitions. Schools competed to see who could acrue the
most minutes toward a healthy active lifestyle with the ultimate
goal of winning a visit and assembly from the Ravens.

2019 PLAY 60 CAMPAIGN

24YTH ANNUAL FOOD DRIVE

On Sunday, Dec. 1, prior to kickoff of the San Francisco
game, Safeway, the MD Food Bank, Von Paris and WBAL-TV
teamed up to help #FeedTheFlock. Volunteers stood outside
stadium gates and collected monetary and non-perishable
food donations to later be donated to the MD Food Bank.
The stadium collection wrapped up the incredible month
of giving hosted by the Ravens. In addition to the pre-game
collection, the Ravens hosted an online fundraiser, Family
Food & Funds Drive Kickoff Celebration, Feed a Friend
Phone-a-Thon and various donation drives at Safeways all
around Maryland. This month the Ravens set a new record
and helped facilitate 356,491 meals to MD families in need.




